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This is a terrible idea.  I'm all for providing extensive resources, services, and support 

to address our homelessness crisis, but providing blanket permission to camp 

virtually anywhere without consequence helps no one.  All this will accomplish is 

making the untenable situation we currently find ourselves in several orders of 

magnitude harder to fix. 

 


